
To whom it may concern, 
It has come to my attention, that the boyfriend loophole is being heard today.   I am deeply concerned 
about the wording of who a family member is.   My understanding is that anyone you have had a sexual 
relationship with past, or present means family member.     This scares me, as a victim of sexual assault, 
how does this keep me safe from my assaulter?    This wording in this bill in no way should say anyone 
past, or present that you have had sex with, because it doesn’t Protect Rape victims.   Please consider 
what I am saying for this bill to not have wording like this. 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Akin 
 


